
Privatisation of any Public Service nearly ALWAYS leads to rorting and decrease & 
degradation of services. It is perfectly obvious this will happen because private business are 
in it only to make a profit. They care not about the services they provide. This has been 
proved already in the Aged Care sector. The Government is using protectionism for the 
private sector by not allowing Councils to contribute to Aged Care from ratepayers' funds. 
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